Volunteer Chaperone Information:

Thanks for your interest in helping us on the Washington D.C. trip as a volunteer chaperone!  We love having parents on the trip. They really enhance the experience. We will take anywhere from 12 to 18 parent chaperones this year depending on the amount of teacher interest.  Parents that are interested in applying to chaperone should come to the September 25th meeting at 7:00 pm in the East Gym and stick around to hear about chaperoning following the basic meeting. If you cannot attend that meeting, please submit a resume at eric_hanna@olsd.us by December 1st to be considered for a position. Administration and I will review the resumes in early December and then make choices on which parents will best fit our needs for the trip. The resume should include any experiences that you have had and any certifications that would make you a quality choice for being in charge of 8 to 12 students on the trip. It can be in a resume format or be more of a letter if you prefer. After we select from the resumes, each parent that has been selected will need to communicate back and forth with Jody Cripe in human resources to complete the necessary background checks for the trip. We would then have a chaperone meeting in March for those who have been chosen to help them prepare for the position. This year’s trip dates are May 18 – 22, 2019. Please check the website for more trip details at www.shanahan2dc.weebly.com
I hope this helps! Let me know if you have questions and again, thanks for your interest in helping our students! 
